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Dear friends of the Windham Foundation,

On behalf of the Officers and Members of the Windham Hose Company, I’d like to
thank you all for your continued support of our organization, and our ongoing dedication

and efforts to maintain and expand our emergency services equipment and capabilities to
better serve our community.

Utilizing your recent donation, The Windham Hose Company was able to purchase
an array of different hose fittings and adapters, including 6” Storz connections. These Storz
connections will greatly decrease the amount of time it would have taken to connect our
suction lines to our firetruck pump, therefore reducing the overall time frame to get
additional water from a draft site, such as a pond or stream.

Once again THANK YOU for your support. Generosity like yours greatly helps us help
others in their time of need!
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Jordan Braren

Chief, Windham Hose Co.




